
 
 
 
 

Grand Prairie City Council Member Kurt Johnson Appointed to the NLC’s Finance, 
Administration and Intergovernmental Relations Federal Advocacy Committee 

 
Grand Prairie, Texas — Kurt Johnson, member of the Grand Prairie, Texas City Council, has 
been appointed to the National League of Cities (NLC) 2025 Finance, Administration and 
Intergovernmental Relations (FAIR) Federal Advocacy Committee.  

Johnson is the first elected official from the City of Grand Prairie appointed to this committee.   

Johnson was elected to a one-year term and will provide strategic direction and guidance for 
NLC’s federal advocacy agenda and policy priorities on municipal finance and 
intergovernmental relations with the federal government.  

“I’m honored to serve on this committee and represent my hometown of Grand Prairie,” 
Johnson said. “I’m excited to collaborate with other committee members on issues like 
intergovernmental relations, census, municipal pensions, municipal bonds and much more.”    

As a member of NLC’s FAIR Committee, Johnson will play a key role in shaping NLC’s policy 
positions and advocate on behalf of America’s cities, towns and villages before Congress, with 
the administration and at home in Grand Prairie, Texas. 

The appointment was announced by NLC President Steve Patterson, Mayor of Athens, Ohio.   

“NLC’s federal advocacy committees are vital for uplifting the voices and needs of America’s 
19,000 cities, towns, and villages to decision-makers in Washington,” Patterson said. “I am 
excited to work with Councilmember Johnson and look forward to supporting their vision and 
leadership as they serve on the FAIR Committee this year and help grow the partnership 
between local and federal leaders.”    

For more information on NLC’s Federal Advocacy Committees, visit: 
https://www.nlc.org/advocacy/federal-advocacy-committees/.  
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